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UT Southwestern faculty member receives honor 

DALLAS - April14, 2006 -Dr. Steven Bloom, interim chairman of obstetrics and gynecology at UT 

Southwestern Medical Center, recently won the Research Excellence Award at the annual meeting of the 

Society for Maternal-Fetal Medicine. 

His abstract on the effectiveness of fetal pulse oximetry was presented during the opening 

plenary session, which featured the best of the peer-reviewed abstracts presented at the meeting. Dr. 

Bloom is board-certified in both obstetrics and gynecology and maternal-fetal medicine. 
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